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Bologna, March 2012 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Center for Constitutional Studies and Democratic Development (CCSDD) and the 
Faculty of Law of the University of Belgrade are pleased to announce the 9th Annual 
Summer School on European Union and Legal Reform, which will take place in Igalo, 
Montenegro from July 22 – July 38, 2012.  
 
The Summer School brings together students, scholars and young legal practitioners from 
all the European area, including the Balkans, to study the constitutional implications of 
European Union expansion. It provides a forum through which knowledge is exchanged, 
discussion is encouraged and young leaders work to improve the legal environment of 
Central and Eastern Europe and to smooth the process of accession to the EU.  
 
We hope that you will assist us in recruiting motivated and prepared students from your 
institution to apply to our program.  The deadline is May 31st, 2012, and the link for the 
online application is available on www.ccsdd.org.  
 
The School recruits final year students, graduate students and PhD in Law and Political 
Science from all the European area, including the Balkans, with a good knowledge of 
English and a strong interest in analyzing and discussing the above-mentioned subjects. 
 
You can find additional details about the program at www.ccsdd.org . However, please 
do not hesitate to contact us at info@ccsdd.org should you need any additional 
information.  
 
We look forward to your prompt reply and thank you in advance for your assistance and 
co-operation.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Dr Justin Frosini 
CCSDD Director 
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